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I am writing in opposition to the removal of the residency requirement for Oregon's 

assisted suicide law. It's bad enough that we have this in our state in the first place. 

On top of the former, Governor Brown added 2 million taxpayer dollars for abortion 

tourism. What is it with the Democrat party that you value life so little? It's tune to 

make Oregon a state where life at every stage is valued. Throw this garbage 

legislation in the trash where it belongs! 


